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 hƴ ōŜƘŀƭŦ ƻŦ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ŀǘ ŜIŜŀƭǘƘ /ƻƴǎƻǊǘƛǳƳΣ ǎŜŀǎƻƴΩǎ 
greetings to all members and friends and hope everyone is 
keeping safe and healthy. We would especially like to take 
this opportunity to recognize and honor all the healthcare 
workers on the front lines and the supporting IT and 
healthcare  community  in  the  fight  against  COVID-19. 
Without your ongoing contributions, we would not be able 
to treat the patients and improve the overall health of 
community members. 
  
 Moving on to more positive news, my compliments to 
everyone involved in delivering a successful Asia Pacific 
9ƭŜŎǘǊƻƴƛŎ IŜŀƭǘƘ wŜŎƻǊŘǎ /ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ нлмф ǘƘŜƳŜŘ ά¢ƘŜ 
bŜȄǘ .ƛƎ ¢ƘƛƴƎ ƛƴ ŜIŜŀƭǘƘέΣ ŘŜǎǇƛǘŜ ǘƘŜ ǳƴŎŜǊǘŀƛƴǘȅ ƻŦ 
societal  conditions.  The  event  would  not  have  been 
successful without our event partner, Global Digital Health 
Partnership, co-organizers, HL7 Hong Kong, Hong Kong Society of Medical Informatics, all our event 
sponsors, supporting organizations and most importantly the ongoing support from the eHR office 
of the Food and Health Bureau and Hospital Authority. It was truly a fitting setting for all 
international and local experts in the field of Electronic Health Records to share their expertise and 
challenges they have faced. 
 
 As the first IT in eHealth forum was hosted in 2003 in response to the SARS pandemic to 
promote the collaboration between healthcare and IT professionals in both public and private 
sectors, we are once again facing a similar situation. The eHealth Consortium was established in 
2005 to advocate and promote the Territorial-wide eHealth Record System and we are due to see 
the launch of the patient portal of eHR in the near future. With these developments, we look 
forward to having more experts with a profound interest in how technology can assist the 
healthcare industry fight future pandemics and tackle health issues, join eHealth Consortium and 
play a pivotal role in the next stage of eHealth in Hong Kong. I would like to encourage all of you to 
find eligible experts to join us as members and contribute to Hong Kong's continual strengthened 
eHealth capability. 
 

Kenny Chien 

President, eHealth Consortium 
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The Asia Pacific Electronic Health Records Conference 2019 (APEHRC 2019) was successfully held on 17th & 
18th October 2019 at the Convention Hall of Hong Kong Science Park. APEHRC 2019 was co-organized by 
eHealth Consortium (eHC), HL7 Hong Kong (HL7 HK) and Hong Kong Society of Medical Informatics (HKSMI), 
collaborating with the Global Digital Health Partnership (GDHP).  
GDHP is a collaboration of governments and territories, government agencies and the World Health 
Organization, formed to support the effective implementation of digital health services. Participants in the 
GDHP include senior digital health officials from Argentina, Australia, India, Indonesia, Kingdom of Saudi 
Arabia, Nepal, the Netherlands, Portugal, Singapore, South Korea, the United States, Uruguay and the World 
Health Organization participated in the Conference. 700 local Healthcare & IT professionals have participated 
in this remarkable eHealth event. In the Conference, there were 5 Keynote GDHP Panels & 33 speeches 
successfully  delivered.  

 
 

Asia Pacific Electronic Health Records Conference 2019   

Guests in the Opening Ceremony of the APEHRC 2019 (From 

Left to Right): Prof John Kao (Head of BioMedical Technology 

Cluster, HK Science and Technology Parks Corporation); Mr 

Kenny Chien (President, eHC); Mr Ian Chin (Principal Assistant 

Secretary for Food & Health, HKSAR); Dr CP Wong (Chairman, 

Organizing Committee, APEHRC 2019 / Chairman, HKSMI); 

Ms Amy Yuen; Deputy Secretary for Food and Health, HKSAR; 

Dr David Chung (Under Secretary for Innovation and 

Technology Bureau, HKSAR); Ms Tse Man Yee, Elizabeth 

(Permanent Secretary for Food and Health, HKSAR); Ms 

Preeti Sudan (Chairman, GDHP / Secretary of Health, Ministry 

of Health and Family Welfare, India); Dr Tony Ko (Chief 

Executive, Hospital Authority) ;Mr Victor Lam (Government 

Chief Information Officer, OGCIO, HKSAR); Mr Lav Agarwal 

(Focal Point, GDHP/ Joint Secretary, Ministry of Health and 

Family Welfare, India); Dr CP Ho (President, Hong Kong 

Medical Association); Mr Pascal Tse (Chairman, HL7 HK); Dr 

Alex Yu (Hon Secretary of the HK Private Hospital 

Association).  


